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Christmas Jitney

Join the Christmas Jitney on December 
9th for a fun curling event! It includes 
two draws of a 6 end game, open to all. 
Win prizes and enjoy a light meal and 
drinks. Get into the holiday spirit with 
us!

Official Event Page

 
New Ways To Play

We are excited to offer two new
membership options: the Guest Pass 
and the Semester Season Pass. Aimed
at enhancing your curling experience, 
these bring more flexibility for all. Join 
us and enjoy the game your way!

Official Announcement

Celebrating the Life of Ken “Crazy Legs” 
Murphy

 
We mourn the loss and celebrate the life of 
Ken “Crazy Legs” Murphy. Ken’s vibrant 
energy and genuine love for life made him a 
beloved figure at the Sydenham Community 
Curling Club and throughout the 
Wallaceburg community.

Ken was famous for his thrilling antics, 
especially riding curling stones down the 
ice, a testament to his spirit. His love for 
making others smile and his dedication to 
the sport were truly inspiring. His legacy of 
warmth, laughter, and community spirit will 
continue to inspire us.

Official Tribute

Create the Fun for Our Community
Join us in making our fun jitney in January 
and February, and "Crazy Legs" Bonspiel 
events a success. Whether you're new to 
curling or a seasoned enthusiast, we
welcome your energy and enthusiasm. Sign 
up to volunteer and enjoy a rewarding 
experience filled with fun and community 
spirit!

Sign Up Form

 

Storytime Learn to Curl
 

The Wallaceburg Branch of Chatham-
Kent Public Library and Sydenham
Curling Club are hosting a 'Learn to Curl' 
storytime for kids. It's on December 2, 
10-11 am, at Sydenham Curling Club. 
Kids 5-8 can learn curling basics on ice 
with an instructor. Bring clean shoes 
and a helmet for ice time. Activities are 
available for younger kids or those not
going on ice.

Official Event Page

What else is happening at the club?
Julie Van Damme, acting president of the 
Sydenham Community Curling Club, has 
been honoured with the Volunteer of the 
Year Award by the Wallaceburg and District 
Chamber of Commerce. Recognized for her
significant efforts in community projects 
and making Wallaceburg more inclusive, 
Julie's volunteer work, especially at the 
Curling Club, has greatly benefited the area. 
This award celebrates her dedication to
improving the community and inspiring 
others to contribute. Congratulations to 
Julie on this well-deserved recognition!

Official Statement

 

Stepping Up for Our Club
Stacey Dobbin

Stacey Dobbin has stepped into the role 
of General Manager, bringing her
expertise from managing North Bay 
Curling. Though retired, her
commitment to curling is unwavering, 
and she's a valuable asset to our team.

 
Michelle Freeburn

Michelle Freeburn, with her long-
standing involvement at the club, now
serves as our Bar Manager. Her 
experience and familiarity with the club 
ensure a welcoming and efficient bar 
service for our members.

The Craft of Ice
 

As we glide into another exciting curling 
season, we tip our hats to Doug Teeter and a 
team of dedicated volunteers. Together, 
they've mastered the intricate craft of ice 
preparation, setting the stage for every end 
played at the Sydenham Community Curling 
Club.

This year, as SCCC marks a special 60th 
anniversary, we honour the tradition and 
care poured into every sheet of ice. It's not 
just the skill in the game but the quality of 
the ice that defines our curling experience.

For a detailed look at the artistry and effort 
behind our exceptional curling ice, click here 
to read the full story.

Subscribe to our events
 

Keep up with all our club events by 
subscribing to our online calendar. It's 
simple to add it to your preferred 
device from various sources.
Subscribing ensures you're always 
informed about the great activities and 
happenings at the club. Plus, remember 
that any event taking place at our club 
is eligible for inclusion in the calendar, 
making it a comprehensive guide to 
what's on. Don’t miss out on the fun and
excitement – subscribe today and be 
part of our vibrant community!

Official Events Page

Engagement Tour  CurlOn announces their Engagement 
Tour. You can participate in an one on 
one session with Matt Allen (Executive 
Director) to discuss all matters CurlON. 
It is your chance to be part of the 
collective growth and success of 
CurlON and curling in Ontario.

Read the Full Letter

Don’t forget to like and follow 
us on Facebook and 
Instagram for the latest.
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